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Employee mobile devices are still on track to be rolled out in Q1 of 2014.  Once operational, 

these devices should make it much easier for workers in the field to interface their work with the 

311 system. 
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Though DPW exceeded their annual target of potholes filled, they continue to have a difficult 

time closing 311 pothole/roadway service requests.  DPW suspects that of the pothole/roadway 

service requests currently left open are actually more serious roadway surface issues which 

would require work from a contractor, for which resources currently do not permit.  The CAO 

requested that the pothole and roadway service requests be disaggregated if possible so that 

potholes that require fewer resources can be prioritized and fixed.  
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Streetlight outages continued to trend upward for the second month in a row after running out 

2013 general funds for routine maintenance in September. 
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In November, DPW finished a big push to close out their 311 streetlights backlog, and service 

request now closely correspond to the number of streetlight outages in the city. 
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In the traffic division, DPW has begun prioritizing street name signs in addition to streetlights, 

and closed out a significant portion of their 311 street name signs backlog in November.  

Sanitation requested that DPW provide them with signs so that they can properly notify citizens 

downtown prior to major street sweeping projects that are upcoming. 
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DPW is doubtful they will meet their annual target, due to the loss of two out of three of the crew 

members, though the CAO challenged them to prioritize catch basins in the rest of December to 

make sure to get to the 3,000 target. 
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The Sewerage and Water Board will continue reconfiguring their call and billing systems over the 

next several months, as it has experienced some loss in data, and continues to struggle on 

several of their call metrics. 
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The data point for November is likely underreported by 10- to 11,000, due to glitches in the call 

system data during the month. 

25 



26 



27 



28 



29 



30 



31 



32 



33 



34 



35 



36 



37 



38 



Parks and Parkways crews are currently still working out of their internal list, due to constraints in 

the 311 system’s information reporting of service requests to Parks and Parkways.  311 and 

Parks & Parkways plan to meet to discuss how to beef up the information transmitted to Parks & 

Parkways by 311’s Lagan system. 
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Law and Sanitation continue to collaborate on a process that would allow for the issuance of 

citations to property owners whose yards chronically have litter. 
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Sanitation suspects that some of the open 311 illegal dumping service requests are actually 

closed, and plans to work through the list to make it more reflective of their work. 
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